
                                                                                                                                  December 30th-January 3rd 

This Week 

We had a great week!  This week we learned about New Years!  On Monday and Tuesday, 

we read stories about New Year’s Eve parties and making resolutions.  We learned that 

resolutions are promises we make to ourselves of things we want to do in the new year.  

We talked about making resolutions to be good listeners, cleaning up our toys, sharing, 

taking turns, using nice words, and being good friends.  On Tuesday, we had a New Year’s 

Eve party where we danced, sang songs and even had a balloon drop!  It was so much fun 

to ring in the new year with all our friends! 

 

On Thursday and Friday, we began our new year by reviewing our classroom rules and 

routines. Suri Spider and Tucker Turtle dropped by on Thursday to remind us how to 

stay calm and select a new solution when unfortunate things happen. On Friday, Super 

Sam stopped in to talk to us about being Super Friends and making good decisions when 

we are playing. 

 

On Thursday Miss Bonnie came in for Art Class.  She taught us about a new artist; 

Wassily Kandinsky.  Kandinsky was an abstract artist who could hear colors.  His art is 

bright and full of colors.  For our Kandinsky inspired project we made circles using 

different color oil pastels and next art class we will fill them in with some amazing water 

color paints! 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Looking Ahead 

January 20th 
MLK Jr. Day 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 
 

January 31st 
Hawaiian Day 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 

Looking Ahead 

We will be learning 
about snow and 

snowmen. 
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